KS1 Hollinswood Hub
Newsletter 27.06.25

Hello and welcome to more news from the hub!

In literacy this week, we shared the story Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car and created sentences about

Mr Gumpys Motor Car

John Burningham

the different types of animals sitting in his car, before starting our new

Alexis Deacon

book Beegu. BEE (_} U

Beegu is delightful story about an alien who is separated from her
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parents and feels lost in an unfamiliar world. The children shared lots

of thoughtful and caring ideas of how Beequ would have felt when she

could not find her parents. In addition to this, the children have been amazing at sharing

their own ideas and listening to their peers. Well done, Guys!

In Numeracy this week, some children have been exploring repeated addition and counting in 2s, while others have

been exploring measure, using centimetres and then metres.

Leo also joined his link class for music and his orchestra session.
He enjoyed dancing and playing instruments with his peers.




In DT, the children have enjoyed re-reading our class story Beequ, and wondered how Beegu landed on Earth, but
more importantly how could we help her return to her home planet. The children discussed what type of vehicle
they would use to travel to space and used loose parts to construct a large rocket /spaceship together. They then
used this knowledge to create their own individual model rockets. The children worked collaboratively to choose
appropriate tools to cut and shape different materials.

While exploring space, Leo became an
astronaut and had an amazing afternoon as he
travelled the universe looking for Beegu’s

¢ parents.
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Thank you for all your hard work!

HAPPY
WEEKEND




